
Resumption of all airmail postal
services to Australia

     Hongkong Post today (September 4) announced that all airmail postal
services (including Speedpost service) to Australia will resume from
September 7 as airlines gradually scale up their air traffic capacity.
Notwithstanding this, local postal operations in Australia are still under
the influence of the pandemic and delays in mail delivery are expected.
      
     Members of the public may visit the web page of Hongkong Post
at www.hongkongpost.hk/en/about_us/whats_new/notices/index_id_980.html to
refer to the service types currently available for overseas destinations.
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